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Tuesday 10th October 2023 

 
Boys Football Match - Thursday 12th October 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
 
Your child has been selected to represent Valentine Primary School in a: Boys Football Match 
 
The venue for this match is Valentine Primary School. 
 
The match will start at approximately 3:45pm and finish at 4.15pm. 
 
Your child will need to wear boots and shin pads and bring a water bottle. A school football kit will be provided. 
Parents are welcome to come down and support the children in this match.  
 
Children will need to meet at PhSport P.E office. 
 
 

Please follow this link https://forms.gle/h7JbQEsVvaRi4M7cA  to complete the online permission form 
by 12pm on Thursday 12th  October 2023 for your child to be able to take part. Please make sure your 
child’s medical details are up to date on Arbor. 
 
 
If your child is unable to take part in this football match, please can they let a PH Sports coach or the school 
office know as soon as possible as we have lot of children who want to take part in this event. 

 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
PH Sports   
 
 

https://forms.gle/h7JbQEsVvaRi4M7cA

